Hardin County Water District No. 1

Serving Radcliff and Hardin County for Over 60 Years

1400 Rogersville Road
Radcliff, KY. 40160

October 3, 2022

Hon. Kent A. Chandler

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601
502-564-3940

SUBJECT: Certified Statement from an Authorized Utility Official
Pirtle Spring W.T.P., Gray Ln P.S. and Brizendine B.S Improvements
Hardin County Water District No. 1

Dear Mr. Chandler:

As the General Manager of Hardin County Water District No. 1, I hereby certify and testify that I am the authorized
utility official able to provide this certification statement testifying to the following;

I. The proposed plans and specifications for the water treatment and distribution project have been designed
to meet the applicable minimum construction and operating requirements set out in 807 KAR 5:066,
Section 4(3) and (4), Section 5(1), Section 6 and 7, Section 8(1) through (3), Section 9(1) and Section 10.

2. All other state approvals and permits have been obtained. Permits and approvals obtained which include:

a. Kentucky Division of Water for Public Drinking Water Systems
b. Hardin County Highway Department.

3. The proposed rates (41.2% increase) match the proposed rates in the PER and as required by Rural
Development in the Letter of Conditions and will produce the total revenue requirements recommended in
the engineering reports.

4. The anticipated beginning of construction is March 1, 2023, and the anticipated end of construction is
October 26, 2023.

Should you need more information, please do not hesitate to contact myself, or our attorney Mr. David Wilson III, at
the contact information listed herein.

; M. Hogan, P.E
Genetal Manager

Cf; Mr. David Wilson II1, Esq., Attorney for Hardin County Water District No. 1
file
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